
 

 
 

Pink Floyd: “Another brick in the wall” 

 

Quarter of all employees work for IOM 

Government 
 
Recent Freedom of Information responses reveal that 310 persons work 

for Isle of Man Post and 395 persons are employed by Manx Utilities. 

 

A previous FOI response dated 20th April 2022 revealed that 8,380 persons 

were employed by Isle of Man Government (excluding Post Office, Manx 

Utilities and local authorities). 

 

Taking into account persons employed by local authorities, the 2021 Isle 

of Man Census reveals that a total of 9,934 persons were employed in the 

Public Sector. 

 

This means that nearly a quarter (23.6%) of all employees on the Isle of 

Man are Public Sector workers. 

 
See our Freedom of Information page for details 


